
Victoria Dock Primary School PTFA

Future events

Summer disco
Fathers Day gifts
Rainbow Raffle

Recent Events

Mothers Day gifts
Spring Glow Disco

Contact us

Email: 
ptfa@victoriadock.hull.sc

h.uk

Facebook: Victoria Dock 
Primary School PTFA

Twitter: @VPtfa

Teacher link: Miss 
Bayley

If you would like to join 
the PTFA, please send 
an email to the address 
above or you can simply 
catch one of us on the 
playground… Whether 
you can help out with 

setting up an event one 
time, sourcing items, 

joining our meetings… If 
you do have any spare 
time, no matter how 

small we would always 
appreciate the help! 

Autumn 1
£660.51

Autumn 2
£1658

Spring 1
£TBC
Spring
£882.01

What another wonderful term is has been… 

We have had lots of fun running some fantastic fundraising events 
this past Spring term, where it saw the introduction of our first 

Mother’s Day event. This was extremely popular, where the 
children (and hopefully the Mums) thoroughly enjoyed the 

experience of choosing a secret gift to surprise their loved ones 
with. We also held a ‘glow disco’, which again was extremely 

popular. 
The money raised will be added to the pot to help fund more 

school trips in the Summer term. Alongside funding some lovely 
decorations for the Year 6 prom! 

There will be plenty more fundraising events occurring over the 
next term, so keep your eyes peeled for more information coming 

soon…

Thank you to each and every one of you who took part in some 
way to raise funds for our school!


